
Ren  Faire  returning  to  the
South Shore
The Valhalla Renaissance Faire returns to Camp Richardson on
June 10-11 with a fantasy-pirate theme.

The event did not take place in 2016 because of all the work
the U.S. Forest Service was doing to the campground. Because
of the venue’s extensive updates and changes organizers have
decided  to  limit  the  2017  event  to  one  weekend,  with  an
expected return to the full Valhalla Renaissance Faire two-
weekend schedule in 2018.

This will be the 25th anniversary of the festival.

Adult tickets are $15. It will be open from 10am-6pm Saturday
and 10am-5pm Sunday. For more info, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/04/ren-faire-returning-south-shore/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/04/ren-faire-returning-south-shore/
https://www.valhallafaire.com/

